
	
	
October	23rd,	2018	
	
	
	
	
Ms.	Elizabeth	Kennedy	
Nova	Scotia	Dept.	of	Environment		
Halifax,	N.S.	
	
Hello	Ms.	Kennedy,	
	
My	name	is	Stella	Bowles	and	I	have	been	working	hard	to	clean	up	the	LaHave	
River	of	illegal	straight	pipes.		Actually,	I	am	working	hard	to	make	illegal	straight	
pipes	an	issue	all	over	our	province.		I	really	cannot	believe	that	in	2018	
enforcement	or	a	clean	up	plan	isn’t	happening,	other	than	my	LaHave	River	and	
Richmond	County.	
	
Minister	Miller	suggested	I	discuss	the	issue	with	you.		I	would	like	to	bring	my	
friend,	Lisa	Mitchell	from	East	Coast	Environmental	Law	with	me	when	we	meet.		
We	have	great	ideas	to	share	with	you	and	I	hope	we	can	work	together,	toward	a	
straight	pipe	free	Nova	Scotia.		Please	feel	free	to	have	your	lawyer	attend	as	well.			
	
My	mom,	Andrea	Conrad	handles	all	of	my	scheduling.		You	can	contact	her	at	902-
523-1193	or	email	earlgrey@eastlink.ca	to	arrange	our	meeting	time.	I	really	look	
forward	to	positive	discussions	that	will	lead	to	a	straight	pipe	free	province.	
	
Thank	you,	
 
	
	
Stella	Bowles	
	
	


